
    GENERAL LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE
      TUESDAY, 6th October 2015.

PRESENT – Councillor John Wright (in the Chair) Pat McFall and Denise Gee

                                            RESOLUTIONS

1 Declarations of Interest

There were no declarations of interest.
 

2   Exclusion of Press and Public

RESOLVED – That the press and public be excluded from the meeting during 
consideration of the following item in view of the fact that the business to be 
transacted was exempt by virtue of Paragraph 3 contained in Schedule 12A of 
the Local Government Act 1972.

3 Review of Street Trading Consents. 

The Sub-Committee considered reports detailing the applications outlined 
below.

In considering the applications, the Sub-Committee took into account 
representations and submissions provided by the Public Protection Officers and 
the individuals in relation to the respective application as indicated below.  

Following the respective submissions by the Public Protection Officers and the 
applicants, the Sub-Committee adjourned to seek legal advice in relation to the 
licence holders attending the meeting.

RESOLVED – That the decisions of the Sub-Committee be as follows:-

Applicant Licence Attended 
Meeting

Decision

Firoza Ices Review of a 
Street Traders 
Licence

Yes That Mr Mulla be informed of the serious concerns 
of this committee in relation to this incident and that 
Mr Mulla be informed that:-

1. He be allowed to keep your street trading 
consent but that the condition relating to 
trading within 50 metres of another Ice 
Cream van already trading within the vicinity 
be extended to within 150 Metres 

2. A review of your trading consent be 
reported to the committee three months into 
the next trading year and you be requested 
to attend this review.



Applicant Licence Attended 
Meeting

Decision

3. That you be informed that any future 
incidents/issues you may have be reported 
to the Licencing section or the police and 
that you do not approach any other ice 
cream van drivers.

Oasis Ices Review of a 
Street Traders 
Licence

Yes That Mr Rashid be informed of the serious 
concerns of this Committee in relation to this 
incident and that Mr Rashid be informed that:-

1. He be allowed to keep your street trading 
consent but that the condition relating to 
trading within 50 metres of another Ice 
Cream van already trading within the vicinity 
be extended to within 150 Metres 

2. A review of your trading consent be 
reported to the committee three months into 
the next trading year and you be requested 
to attend this review.

3. That you be informed that any future 
incidents/issues you may have be reported 
to the Licencing section or the police and 
that you do not approach any other ice 
cream van drivers.

Signed…………………………………………………

Chair of the meeting at which the Minutes were signed

Date……………………………………………………



 


